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"Let us become true owners of Cheon Il Guk who practise 

true love in resemblance to our Creator, the Heavenly 

Parent!" 
 

Online Seonghwa Service 
 

for Gwyneth Warner 
 

Dear, 
 

Today we will wish a peaceful ascension to our dear sister Gwyneth 
Warner. 

 

The Seonghwa service for Gwyneth will be recorded and shown on YouTube 

on Tuesday 7th July at 7pm. There will be NO zoom greetings with the 

family after. 

 
The YouTube link is below. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mike & Fumiko Balcomb 
 

  

Seonghwa Service Link  
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